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Brede Bulletin   

21St April 2023 

Responsible – Inquisitive – Confident – Inspired – Respectful 
 

Dear Parents and Carers. The week started and ended with sunshine, thank goodness. 
We had a visit for illustrator, Salvatore Rubbino on Thursday morning, to talk about his 
illustrations in Ride the Wind as part of the East Sussex Children’s Book Awards. The 
children created their own book illustrations and proudly showed them to both Salvatore, 
and the rest of the school in assembly today – see below for more information and how 
to vote for your favourite book. Have a lovely weekend everyone. Mrs Knock 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, who are celebrated for showing 
courage. 
Owls: Mason for sharing confidence and courage when approaching new 

challenges. 
Foxes: Vinnie for always trying hard and having the courage to have a go, 
even when things are challenging.  
Rabbits: Darcey is always willing to try new things and has displayed super 
resilience this week. 
Hedgehogs: Zack P for being brave enough to share some his ideas with 
familiar adults. 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Oscar H, Mylah, Maci, Evie. 
Foxes: Rose, Orlagh, Oliver, Caroline, Poppy-Jayne, Aliah. 
Rabbits: Cali, Harley, Harriet, Albert. 
Hedgehogs: Ayrton, Janson, Phoenix, Evelyn, Lola.  
Gaston and Mini-Gaston go to: Foxes and Hedgehogs  
Udi will be flying around classrooms from next week to find the class who 
are putting the greatest effort into their reading, so get reading everyone. 

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 1 for reading 25 times goes to: Sienna, Neo. 
Stage 2 for reading 50 times goes to: Evelyn H. 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Barnaby, Lila S. 
Stage 4 for reading 150 times goes to: Poppy-Jayne. 

 

East Sussex Book Awards 
Salvatore Rubbino the illustrator of Ride the Wind was in school this week. 
Salvatore worked with Owl and Foxes classes sharing his experiences of 
being an illustrator and giving the children some of his top tips on how to 
draw illustrations. Ride the Wind is shortlisted in the East Sussex Children’s 
Book Awards. Voting is now open and can be accessed here. 
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Cost of Living Support for Families 
The current rising cost of living is affecting everybody in different ways and 
we want to support those most affected. We can sign post you to a number 
of different support mechanisms from financial to food, education to 
employment. Please do speak to Mrs Bulgin or visit: 
https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/community/cost-of-living-support  

 

Headlice 
May we remind parents to check your children regularly for Head lice and 
treat. Further advice is available here. 

 

As winter illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice 
on their website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their 
advice regarding attendance at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies (Year 6 only) 

If you have not ordered your hoodie please do so as soon as you can so 
that the order can be delivered to school on time. 

Hoodies can be ordered at Superstitch.  

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 
25/4/23 

Multi-skills @ Northiam Y2 pupils 

Wednesday  
26/4/23 

Kent Life trip Rabbits 

Thursday 
27/04/23 

World Daily Mile Day Whole School 

Friday 
5/5/23 

Celebrate the King’s 
Coronation – picnic lunch. 
Everyone to wear red, 
white & blue 

Whole School 

9/5 – 12/5 KS2 SATS Year 6 pupils 

Wk beg 15/5 KS1 SATS Year 2 pupils 

18th May – 
29th June  

Swimming Yr 4 & 5  Year 4 & 5 

Tuesday 
23/5/23 

Basketball @ Northiam Y5 selected pupils 

Wk beg 12/6 Phonics Screening Check Y1 pupils 

Monday 
5/6/23 

INSET School closed to pupils 

Wednesday  
21/6/23 

Sports Day 
(Reserve date 28/6/23) 

Hedgehogs/ Rabbits am 
Foxes/ Owls pm 

Thursday 
19/10/2023 

Flu Vaccination team Whole School 

Tuesday 
07/11/23 

Tempest Photography 
(individual pupil photos) 

Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock - Deputy DSLs 
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